
DISPATCH DELAY NOTICE 

Please Note: Due to the 2025 Bathurst 1000 Event, there will be a delay in the dispatch of 
orders. 

A significant portion of our stock is currently located in NSW for the event.  
We will endeavour to set aside your purchased items as soon as possible, so that once we 
return, we can process and ship your order without further delay. 

 

STOCK AVAILABILITY NOTICE 
 
During the event and in the days immediately following, we will do our best to keep the website's 
inventory accurate and up to date. However, please be aware that: 

• Some items may sell out at the event before we can reflect changes online. 

• Older items may have outdated inventory levels. 

In such cases, we sincerely apologise for any inconvenience and greatly appreciate your 
patience and understanding.  
Should this affect your order, we will contact you as soon as possible to discuss alternative 
options or next steps. 

 

Bathurst Event Dates: Thursday 9th – Sunday 12th October 
Gold Coast Event Dates: Friday 24th – Sunday 26th October 

 

 
Delays may also have a flow on to affect for orders that require stock heading straight from NSW 
to Queensland for the Gold Coast 500.  
We will do our best to keep you updated regarding the status of your order if further delays 
persist.  
 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact us via email reception@mdgroup.net.au or call 
us on +61 3945 99925. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

 
— The Team at Motorsport Distributors Group  
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